
NOTE FOR FILE 

Docket No: 06-00057 

IN RE:  mended Petition of Memphis Public Library & Information Center 
for Allocation of an N11 Number (Abbreviated Dialing Code). 

Date: May 1,2006 

On April 28,2006, I spoke with Mr. Kerry Watson-Regulatory Manager, Yorkville 
Telephone Cooperative ("Yorkville"). I informed Mr. Watson that Memphis Public 
Library & Information Center ("Memphis Library") has requested the use of the N11 
code 2 1 1 for use in providing health and human services and referral to citizens in Lake 
and Obion Counties in Tennessee and it was my understanding that Yorkville is presently 
using 21 1 in Obion County for testing purposes. Mr. Watson confirmed that Yorkville 
was using the 2 1 1 number at this time but stated that Yorkville is aware that the FCC has 
allocated the 21 1 code for use in conjunction with the provision of health and human 
services and referral. Mr. Watson also stated that Yorkville will gladly discontinue its 
use after the TRA issues an order allocating the 21 1 number to Memphis Library. 

Carsie D. Mundy ' 
Manager of Telecommunications 


